
Hello and thank you for your time,  
 
I am writing to ask that you please vote to pass SB 283 to disclose information about potential wireless risks in schools. I 

believe this is of the utmost importance to our children.  
 
I have 2 children in public elementary school here in Eugene, and I am very aware of the high wireless exposure in our 

schools.  My health is personally affected by wireless radiation. It has taken me a lot of time, patience, and the good 

fortune of meeting doctors who have helped me figure out the relationship between wireless radiation and my own health 

concerns. I get particular symptoms when I am exposed to this radiation. After remediating my home environment, I can 

now clearly feel the effects of wireless technology on my mind and body when I spend time volunteering in the public 

school classrooms. Although perhaps I am more sensitive to noticing these effects than the average person, I believe this 

is a vitally important concern for all people; teachers and staff included, and especially for children. Children have even 

greater impacts from wireless with their growing brains, and there is a growing need to help them understand the 

importance of using this technology wisely.  
 
Please vote to pass SB 283! 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa McWhorter 
 


